
From: Yates, Adam
To: Caipen, Beth
Cc: Toland, Ed; Burrow, Kealey; McWilliams, Carrie; Healey, Richard; Taylor, Bailey
Subject: RE: NLRWWU 2017 Pretreatment Annual Report
Date: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 2:15:40 PM
Attachments: AR0020303_North Little Rock Mar 2018 Pretreatment Program Annual Report_20180305.pdf

Beth,
 
North Little Rock Wastewater Utility’s March 2018 Pretreatment Program Annual Report was
received, reviewed, and deemed complete and compliant with the reporting requirements of 40
CFR 403.12(i).  Thank you for your timely submittal.  If you have any questions or concerns,
please feel free to contact me.
 
Kindly,
 
 
Adam Yates
State Pretreatment Coordinator
Office of Water Quality
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Phone: (501) 682-0617
Fax: (501) 682-0880
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From: Caipen, Beth [mailto:BCaipen@nlrwu.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 8:36 AM
To: Yates, Adam
Cc: Toland, Ed
Subject: NLRWWU 2017 Pretreatment Annual Report
Importance: High
 
Adam, I have attached the North Little Rock Waste Water Utilities 2017 Pretreatment Annual
Report.  If you have any problems with the attachment, please let me know.
 
 
Thanks,
Beth Caipen
Pretreatment Clerk
North Little Rock Waste Water Utility
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